Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Maurice A. Robinson

February 14, 2022

Alder Taft
City of Racine Finance & Personnel Committee
730 S Washington Ave
Racine, WI 53403

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept the 2022 Beat Patrol Grant

Dear Alder Taft and Members of the F&P Committee:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to seek approval to accept for the 2022 Beat Patrol Grant (#00391) from the Wisconsin Department of Justice.

This is a one-year grant with the purpose of funding COP and Beat Patrols targeting specific local crime issues.

The grant is in the amount of \$121,434.00 with a required city match of \$40,478.00 which will be funded through the 2022 Racine Police Department budget.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Maurice A. Robinson
Chief of Police

MAR/cad

